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Wilmcote and Pathlow Neighbourhood Plan
First of all we would like to thank everyone who completed the questionnaire which was distributed to every household in the Parish and all of the volunteers who handed them out and collected them. We are delighted to say that the response was excellent, higher than almost anywhere else in Warwickshire, with three-quarters of all households completing the questionnaire. Well done and thank you. This will give us a lot of information about how you would like Wilmcote and Pathlow to develop during the next 20 years.
The questionnaires are now being analysed by an independent data processing agency and we are hoping to have the first sight of the results in April. We will distribute a summary of the main results to every household as soon as we can. Afterwards a detailed report will be prepared and once we have this we will hold a meeting in the Village Hall to present the findings, probably in May or June.
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